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TAXI TESTING 
 
Taxi testing has currently been suspended for a period of 12 weeks as a result of the Coronavirus 
Pandemic. 
 
In the meantime, the Clerk to the Licensing Committee advises the Taxi Trade as follows. 
 
If a vehicle has a plate, it can continue to be operated provided it is properly maintained and kept safe 
to drive (that is, kept in a roadworthy condition) and has an MOT or extended MOT. (Drivers should 
also ensure that they take appropriate infection control measures to keep both themselves and their 
passengers safe.) 
 
All other vehicles should not be operated until they are tested. 
 
In view of the timescales involved this note was approved by David Martin, Chief Executive in 
consultation with the Convener of Dundee Licensing Committee, Labour Group Spokesperson, 
Conservative Group Spokesperson, Liberal Democrat Group Spokesperson, the Independent Member 
and the Lord Provost. 
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